
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: Carroll, JohnJohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov 
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Senator Harvey S. Peeler, Jr.hpeeler@peelerco.com
Date: 12/31/2013 1:08:28 PM

Subject: Bobby Beattie - appointment - Cherokee County Voter Registration 
Attachments: Bobby Beattie - appointment.docx

John -  you and I had spoken earlier about the official appointment of the new chairman of the Cherokee County 
Voter Registration Board. Barbara Shackleford's retirement is effective today -  December 31s t. Attached is a letter 
from Sen. Peeler requesting the Governor to appoint Bobby Beattie as the new chairman. Mr. Beattie currently 
serves on the board.

Sen. Peeler will be in town next week -  and we will get you the signed copy of this letter on Monday.

Thank you!
Martha
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